
Monday 25th January 2016 
Telephone: 

01398 331121 

bamptonadmin@swsf.org 

Don’t forget our 

website is updated 

regularly! 

Diary dates: 

26/1/16  3.30: Y5 

Football Tournament 

@THS 

3.30-4.30 Hockey 

club 

Wednesday Record-

er Group 

PARENT VOICE ON 

WEDNESDAY AT 

3PM 

Thursday Piano les-

sons 

More dates on 

school website! 

Term Dates 

Spring term: 4th Jan-24th 

March 2016 

Uniform 

In order to positively repre-

sent the school, please en-

sure your child is wearing 

correct uniform. 

 red  logo jumper, 

 white polo top 

(preferably with 

logo)  

 black or dark grey 

skirt/trousers.  

 Plain black school 

shoes. No trainers 

or ballet pumps. 

 Plain grey/black 

socks 

Reuben Tomlinson you made a super castle model this week 

and challenged yourself to write a great sentence in your inde-

pendent learning. 

Zak Perrott you’ve worked incredibly hard with your sitting, 

listening and not giving up with your handwriting! 

Hollie Yerby you’ve really engaged with your learning this 

week, and come up with great ideas during cooking, and fan-

tastic adjectives to describe it! 

Eddie Grabke your maturity in your learning is impressive and 

your short stories this week were fab! At all times we enjoy 

working with you. 

Thomas Haxell your literacy work has been fantastic this 

week, you’ve been hugely focussed and shown great perse-

verance!  

Welcome to our newsletter, available online at  http://bamptonschool.org/ 

 

Gill Dunne is taking a car load of donations 

to Refugee Kindness Exeter on Saturday 

30th Jan. They are asking for specific items 

but many of them might be in your post 

Christmas declutter! Speak to her or check 

out our website where there is a poster. 

A big thank you to all those 

who came to talk to the    

SIAMS inspector last week. 

Your comments showed 

what a positive community 

we have around us and we 

are proud of our Church links 

here in Bampton. We will 

bring you more news as we 

get it. 

Next Parent Voice 

meeting is next week 

at 3pm on Wednesday 

27th. Everyone is wel-

come.  

 

If you are running late in the morn-

ing please still park at the bottom of 

the drive and walk up. The safety 

of the children is more important 

than your delay.  

Equally please try not to clog up the 

bottom car park in the mornings –

once you’ve done your school run, 

please let your space become 

available for the next parent. 

mailto:bamptonadmin@swsf.org
http://www.bamptonschool.org

